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Medal of honour 
for Christian nurses  

in Spain. Page 2 

Cutting the celebration cake: with NCF SL  
Executive members (above) and teachers and 
and nurses (below). The event was held on      
27th January in Free Town, Sierra Leone. 

 

More than 70 nurses and friends gathered on Zoom for the 
6oth Anniversary celebration of  NCF Singapore. Some are    
depicted here. Guests came not only from Singapore but from 
other countries in the region and other parts of the world.    
You can watch this event at  https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=6a3rCTMHaZo&feature=youtu.be  

The Singapore nurses singing group shown above were part 
of an interesting and varied program. They sang a song 
composed by SNCF member Alice Ong, To Care and to Love.   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6a3rCTMHaZo&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6a3rCTMHaZo&feature=youtu.be
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Medal of honour awarded to 

Christian nurses in Spain 

  

 

 

More photos from 

Sierra Leone 

Student nurses attending the celebrations 

Praying for families and friends of nurses 
who have passed away during the Ebola   
and Covid 19 crises. 

Next Generation  
Coordinator  
Appointed for  
CANA Region 

NCFI Virtual World Congress in July 2021 
          Opportunities and Challenges in Nursing Today.                           

                      A Christ Centered Response 

 

While the much anticipated Congress planned for 2020 was post-
poned owing to the Coronavirus pandemic, plans for a virtual Con-
gress to be held 9 -11 July this year are going ahead. The theme    
remains the same, and some of the original speakers will participate. 
The program will contain Keynote speakers, Bible expositions, a   
variety of concurrent sessions, and many of the usual features.      

Although presented on a virtual 
platform, there will be opportunities 
for interaction and features that will 
provide attendees with a dynamic   
Congress experience. 

Watch the website for further details. 

 

The Evangelical Council of Madrid celebrated Reform Day on the 31st 

of October 2020 with an act which brought together different  pastors 

and members of the evangelical churches of Madrid. 
 
Within the framework of this event, the medal of honour was 

awarded from this entity to the Christian Nursing group of Spain 

for their contribution and work at the service of the churches of 

this community. This award was granted to them together with 

the Union of Evangelical Doctors, in recognition of the dedica-

tion and nursing effort in the special situation that was pro-

duced by the SARS-COV 2 pandemic and by the trajectory of so 

many years of our group in combining profession and faith and 

serving the people of God.  The medal of honour was collected 

by Roni Deelen on behalf of the group. She herself received 

recognition for her many years of service and dedication to the 

Christian Nursing group (Enfermería Cristiana) and the evangeli-

cal people of Spain. Enfermeria Christiana is a member of NCFI. 

My name is Angela Davidson. I am a nurs-
ing student at Azusa Pacific University 
enrolled in the Entry-Level Master’s pro-
gram. I wanted to go into nursing because 
I have always had a passion to serve in 
the healthcare field. My long term goal is 
to be a career medical missionary, serving 
God wherever he may call me. I am excit-
ed to be working and connecting with 
nursing students and new nurses.  

To contact Angela, email ngcana@ncfi.org  

 

Would you like to contribute to Connections? 
Contact Marg at media@ncfi.org (Editor) 
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